
The City of Norfolk’s Department of Utilities is pleased to have scheduled infrastructure 
improvements in your area. The project area shown in the figure below will receive new water 
and sanitary sewer pipes.   
 
 

 
 
Starting Tuesday May 26, work will begin at the intersection of W. Little Creek Road and Diven 
Street, and will continue westward on W. Little Creek Road to Enfield Avenue.  One or two lanes 
will be blocked, and there will be changing traffic patterns in this area for the next few months.   
  
The City and our contractor will do our best to minimize the unavoidable disruptions with 
construction.  If you have any questions regarding this project, please do not hesitate to contact 
the City’s on-site construction inspector, Mike Gomes.  He can be reached by cell phone at 757-
390-7535 to respond quickly. You may also contact the Project Manager, Lisa Bass, at 757-664-
6398 or lisa.bass@norfolk.gov.     
  

The Department of Utilities looks forward to completing this project that will enhance your 
water and sanitary sewer services for years to come.  

  
 


